32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time
November 8, 2020 
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· During November names will be added to our blue Memorial Book in the sanctuary.  If you would like to have the names of your deceased friends and family added, please contact the parish office by phone or email.      

· We are in need of additional volunteers at our Good Samaritan Food Pantry and for parish hospitality and welcoming ministry.  Please contact the parish office if you are interested in helping us in these ministries.

· Wednesday, November 11 is Veterans Day.  We will have Mass at 8:30AM.  All Veteran's and active duty and retired military, law enforcement, firefighters and emergency responders are welcome to wear their uniforms and everyone else is encouraged to wear red, white and blue!  All are invited.

· We will have Children’s Liturgy of the Word at the 11:15 Mass next Sunday Nov 15th.  Parents must escort and sign their children in the church hall prior to Mass and follow safety protocols.  

· Next Sunday, Nov 15th we will have our Monthly parish rosary service in the church following the 8:30 Mass.  We will pray for the needs of our parish, our Church and our Nation.

· The 2020 Christmas Basket Program will be very different this year due to the pandemic.  You will receive a red bordered envelope designated for the Christmas Basket Program in your December packet.  Your contributions will be used to purchase gift cards for children and families.  Details are in the bulletin and on the parish website and will be sent out via Flocknotes next week.  



For our bulletin and information, please check out our parish website. Thank you for your kind attention.
